
 

 

You Said, We Did 

Beat Managers PC Leah Norton, PC Scott 
McArdle & PC Les Maguire have been 
working on local priorities. They have started 
up a local Shopwatch group to reduce 
shoplifting, continued patrols of ASB hot 
spots and worked with colleagues to reduce 
crime across the area. 

The next Safer Neighbourhood Action Panel meeting for the wider Thetford area 
is on Monday 13 May at 6.30pm at St George’s Church, Gooderstone and online 
via Teams. Email EOBreckland@norfolk.police.uk for access instructions.  

The latest priorities for the Thetford area are: 

• Tackling vehicle ASB including inappropriate off-road vehicle use and car 
meets 

• Tackling Youth ASB in Thetford 
• Tackling speeding in and around Cranwich 
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